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Annual Meeting 

January 10, 2015 at 

St. Elizabeth's 
The Sugarwood Membership Annual Meeting will 

be held Saturday, January 10, 2015.  Registration 

starts at 9:00AM and the meeting will begin 

promptly at 10:00AM.  No proxies will be accepted 

Annual Meeting  
There are four Board of Directors positions to be elected.  Three for a two-year term and one for a one-year term. The following 

entitled members will appear on the ballot for election to the Board of Directors.  The current Board approves these candidates 

and encourages you to vote for them.  Additional entitled members wishing to run for the Board of Directors and not named 

below will be taken from the floor prior to closing of nominations. 

1.1.1.1.    Kim Robards          4. Shane Pohlmann 

2.2.2.2.    Megan Morris         5. Dave Muraskin 

3.3.3.3.    Ron Williams 
 

Meeting Agenda — Old Business 
 

1.  Board Reports         5. Swimming pool repairs / improvements 

2.  Treasurer report for 2014        6. Swimming pool lifeguard staffing 

3.  Recreational committee report       7. Front entrance maintenance and improvements 

4.  Swim team update 
 

New Business 
 

1.  Elect four 2015 Board Members        5.  Vote to approve a community garden. 

2.  Vote to place newsletter on web site       6.  Vote to develop a plan for sign and street painting uniformity.  

     and discontinue printed copy.        7.  Vote to approve Association Fee and Budget.  

3.  Vote to remodel pool house         8.   Adjournment  

4.  Vote to authorize board to pursue 

      outside contractor to teach swim lessons. 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS 

January 2015 
 

January 1—New Year’s Day 

January 6—Knox Co. Back to School 

January 10—Sugarwood Annual Meeting @ 9:00am 

January 19—Martin Luther King Holiday 

January 19—No School Knox County 

January 22—Sugarwood Coffee 

Come One!!  Come All!! 
We strongly encourage ALL Sugarwood residents (both long 

term and new residents) to attend the annual meeting on 

Saturday, January 10, 2015 at 9:00am at St. Elizabeth’s.  

Please come and enjoy a fun and social time with your 

neighbors and learn more about the neighborhood. 

Neighborhood Notices 
 

Vandalism on Candlenut Lane.  Mail boxes were destroyed on 

Candlenut Lane in December.  A police report was filed. 

Sugarwood Book Club 
 

There will be no January Book Club meeting 
 

 

February 2015 Book Selection 

Big, Little Lies by Moriarty . The 

February 2015 book club will be 

held November 10th at 7:30pm at a 

place to be named latter.  

 

New Members Welcome! 

Call Sue Conway at 966-1736 

                                   Christmas Decorations  

Thank you to Blair Griffin, Ron Williams, Paul Hester and 

Jennie Hester for installing the lights, decorations and garland 

at the front entrance this year. 

Contribute to the Scouts Food Drive 
The Cub Scouts Troop 59 will conduct a food drive on 

January 31, 2015.  Bags will be passed out for residents to 

fill for collection on February 7.  Please no expired food 

items.  Question? call Pam Milliken 272-9726. 



 

WONDERING IF YOUR HOME WILL SELL IN THIS 

MARKET?  STOP WONDERING...CALL ME TODAY 

FOR A FREE MARKET ANALYSIS 

TRACYE JAHN, REALTOR, ABR, SFR 

“Your Agent In Red” 

RED is my color, but REAL ESTATE is my Passion! 

www.youragentinred.com 
AgentInRed, Follow me on Twitter for great tips in 

Real Estate and other fun stuff! 

2010 Award of Excellence KAAR 

2010 Top Producer 

 

Coldwell Banker Wallace & Wallace, REALTORS 

10815 Kingston Pike, Knoxville TN  37934 

Office (865) 966-1111 

Replacement Windows  ●  Patio Rooms 

Roofing  ●  Vinyl Siding  ●  Gutters 

Screen Rooms  ●  Additions 

Bath & Kitchen Remodels 
 

 

 

John D King 
President 

 

 

6767 Jubilee Center Way 

Knoxville, Tennessee  37912 

Phone:  865•684•5807 

Fax:  865•693•1371 

www.magnoliawindowcompany.com 

john@magnoliawindowcompany.com 

Sunrooms  •  Porch Enclosures  •  Screen Rooms  •  Decks 

Sugarwood Coffee 
 

Join your neighbors on Thursday January 

22nd at the Campbell Station Road Cracker 

Barrel from 9 to 11 a.m. for the monthly 

Sugarwood Coffee.  All residents are 

encouraged to attend.  Just ask for the  

         Sugarwood Table. 

Volunteers Needed!! 
Sugarwood is always 
looking for volunteers 

willing to help maintain 
our community.  Let us 
know if you can help. 
Please call any board 
member to volunteer. 

 

Sugarwood Notes 
 

Parking cars on the street is dan-

gerous.  Try to avoid it. 

Sugarwood needs your help.  Please contact a board member 

if you are willing to assist the neighborhood in the following 

areas:  

• Keeping the front entrance up with plantings & decorations 

• Helping with the Spring Fling and Fall Festival 

• Serving on the Board 

• Serving on the architectural committee 

• Maintaining the website minutes and other information 

• Publishing the monthly newsletter 


